This Summer term our main topic is time travel. The aim of the topic is to give the children a sense of the past. We will be studying famous people from the past and the present.
In Literacy we will be looking at story writing. We will read a selection of stories in class. The children will then use their knowledge of what makes a good story to write their own.
In Numeracy we will continue to cover all aspects of the Numeracy Curriculum. The children will continue to use and refine a range of strategies that they have learnt so far.
In RE the children will be learning about the sacred texts of Christianity and Islam. This will be taught through a selection of special stories that will help the children to understand the core beliefs of both religions. 
In Art and DT the children will learn a range of drawing techniques. They will also have the opportunity to work with a variety of art mediums.
Class Two have P.E on Mondays and Wednesdays. Please could you ensure that children have their P.E kits in school on these days. Please also remember that hair needs to be tied back for P.E and also on the days when Multisport takes place. Thank you for you co-operation in this matter. 
Following on from the success of the swimming sessions with Classes 1 and 2 last year, we will once again be taking children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 swimming in the second half of the summer term.
The children continue to enjoy their reading. You can continue to support their learning by listening to them read regularly and by helping them to learn their spellings.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Class 2 Achievement Assembly will take place on Friday, 1st May.
Please ask if you have any questions about the forthcoming term. 


 
 
 
